
                                                                              

 
For Immediate Release 
  
Date:               Saturday, July 27, 2024 

Contact:         Sergeant Lori Franklin             
Phone:           (928) 373-4732 

Case:              2024-42601 

  
             

AGGRAVATED ASSAULT 

  

  
Yuma, AZ –  
  
On Friday, July 26, 2024, at about 4:03 p.m., Yuma Police Department officers 
responded to a report of an aggravated assault in the 1600 block of W. 8th Street. 
  
Responding officers located a 33-year-old male with gunshot injuries.  The 
investigation showed the male victim was walking westbound on 8th Street when he 
was shot.  The male victim received non-life-threatening injuries and was 
transported to Yuma Regional Medical Center for treatment.  Investigations arrived 
on scene and took over the case.    
  
There were no other injuries reported.  There are no suspects in custody at this time. 
  
This is still an active investigation.  
    
The Yuma Police Department encourages anyone with any information about this 
case to please call the Yuma Police Department at (928) 373-4700 or 78-Crime at 
(928) 782-7463 to remain anonymous.  Remember, if your information leads to an 
arrest, you may receive up to a $1,000 cash reward. 
 
   
Information Released By: Sergeant Lori Franklin 
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